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‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

 

Hello and welcome to our Autumn newsletter. For those of you new to school, I am Alison Wil-

liams, the SENDCo. Your children have made a flying start to their year—you’ll be amazed by 

their progress when their provision maps come home at the end of the Autumn Term.  

 If you have any questions about these, or anything else SEND, please don’t hesitate to get in 

touch on the contact details below. I have also set up a Dojo group, so if you don’t have me as 

a contact on there, please let me know if you would like to.  

SEND Contact Details:   01952 387880      alison.hopkins@taw.org.uk  

Parent Support Groups 

We have run a number of parental workshops this half 

term, focusing on children’s worries, nerves and anxie-

ties. If you feel you would benefit from such a work-

shop, then please get in touch. 

Training we have received this Autumn Term: 

Whole School ASD Training 

Every member of staff was trained on ASD and how we 

can make adaptions to make school more ASD friendly 

on the PD Day in September. 

Training coming up in the Spring Term 

Emotion Coaching (led by Educational Psychologist) 

TA and Teacher training on how to use emotion coaching to help our children recognise, label and react to their 

emotions appropriately.  

 

SEND Coffee Morning 

Thank you to everyone that came along to our SEND Coffee 

Morning on Tuesday October 11th. It was lovely to see so many 

of you. We had a variety of speakers from PODS, BEAM, Telford 

Autism Hub and our Mental Health Practitioner. If there is some-

thing different you would like to see at our Spring Coffee Morn-

ing, including the time 

of day it is held, please 

follow the QR Code.  



 

 

 

 

Telford and Wrekin produce their own SEND news-

letter on their local offer. It is full of updates, useful 

training and links to other agencies. 

SEND News (telfordsend.org.uk)  

Follow the link to read this month’s update. If you 

register you can receive the newsletters straight to 

your inbox.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have really enjoyed welcoming parents back 

into school this term. Is there someone specific 

you would you like to going on over the Spring 

or Summer Terms? Please get in touch to share 

your ideas. 

 

Have a wonderful Christmas Break. 

https://www.telfordsend.org.uk/homepage/14/send_news

